
Dear: principle 


I hope this email find you well.I am writing to share an idea that has been supported by all in the 
class.We, as a class would love your approval of having a class pet in the learning environment.


After conducting many surveys from everyone in the class, we have found that all the students in 
the class have agreed to have a class pet.A class pet would bring joy, excitement, and 
companionship to our classroom.It could also teach us valuable life skills like responsibility, 
empathy, patience, and teamwork.Taking care of another living creature is a way to develop these 
important life skills.


Class pets also have many educational benefits. They can reduce stress, improve morale, and 
support learning in subjects like science, reading, and writing.For example writing a observational 
journal, there is no better way to observe an animal than up close.It would be a fun and 
meaningful way to link our learning to real life and promote curiosity.


We’re considering small, low-maintenance animals and like a guinea pig, fish, or hermit 
crabs.These pets are small and quiet, easy to care for and are suitable for classroom settings.All 
the students will have detailed schedules to who is feeding the animal and who is cleaning the 
animals cage, with your guidance and supervision.Some students have offered to take the pet 
home over the weekend to make sure it is looked after at all times.


We understand this is great responsibility, and we are confident to manage it as a team.With your 
support, a class pet could make our classroom an even more positive, engaging, and caring place 
to learn.


Thank you very much for considering our request. We would be happy to meet and discuss this 
idea further at a time that suits you best.


Sincerely Satvik Shukla 


Student



